
Children and Young People Select Committee 
Chair’s Update – February 2018 
 

Scrutiny Review – Role of Inclusion in Schools 
 

Achieved since last meeting The Committee has agreed that the review focus on 
understanding the Council’s role in supporting vulnerable 
pupils, including promoting inclusion. 
 
High level information was provided at the December meeting, 
and this was followed up at the January meeting with greater 
detail on data and policies. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The Committee will begin a range of visits to local provision, 
and relevant Academies have been invited to the meetings on 
28 February and 14 March. 
 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Visits to Frontline Services 
 
The previous round of frontline visits has concluded.  Following 
the conclusion of the visits associated with the SEND review, a 
new programme to inform the review of Inclusion is being 
organised. 
 
Overview Meeting 
 
The annual overview of Children and Young People Services has 
been scheduled for the Committee meeting on 28 February.  
 

Problems or concerns None since last update. 
 

Requests for more information 
 

None  
 

 

Monitoring   

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

The Action Plan from the Review of SEND was presented in January 
and was agreed. 
 

Requests for more 
information 
 

- 

 

Next Meetings 
 

28 February 2018 4.30pm 

 


